
From: Burd, Wayne L NFG NG KYARNG (USA)
To: Pat Dugger
Cc: Hazel Lambert-Hatfield
Subject: RE: Alert and notification system Everbridge
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 5:12:54 PM

You don't often get email from wayne.l.burd.nfg@mail.mil. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL] Use caution before clicking links and/or opening attachments.

Pat,
 
The request for an increase of 647.94. to bring the total to 22,343.94 is approved.
 
Thank you,
Wayne
 

From: Pat Dugger <patd@lexingtonky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 1:46 PM
To: Burd, Wayne L NFG NG KYARNG (USA) <wayne.l.burd.nfg@mail.mil>
Cc: Hazel Lambert-Hatfield <hlambert@lexingtonky.gov>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Alert and notification system Everbridge
Importance: High
 
Wayne, The cost for our Alert and notification system has increased by
5,315.90. This was not expected nor planned for. The approved amount in the
waiver for the EMPG grant is 21,696. I am requesting an increase of 647.94. to
bring the total to 22,343.94. I appreciate your consideration of this request.   Pat
 
Patricia L Dugger RS MPA
Director Emergency Management
859-280-8060 Desk
859-621-0439 Cell
BeReadylexington.com
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